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TUESDAY TIDBITS - September 24, 2019

As the seasons are changing...

As I begin this edition of Tuesday Tidbits I noticed that the last bi-weekly issue has been a while. 
Where has the time gone?  We had been sending this to you bi-weekly, but like all of you, things got
pretty busy.  Mary Ann has been traveling out of the country  (in Australia, among other places - pretty
cool, huh!) and I've been holding down the fort here (with the exception of the first college visit with my
oldest daughter - it can't be that time already, can it?) and, of course, our group of artists have been
busy creating new collections.  Things are settling back down now and we are getting back on track
with Tuesday Tidbits. 

As you are working on products for the next season, we wonder, what might be the inspiration for the
next group of styles and products we will be seeing and hearing about.   The Olympic Games will be
held soon in Japan, will this inspire bright colorways, maybe led by sporting apparel.  Or, maybe it will
inspire Japanese designs for a variety of products? Space exploration is being discussed again and
maybe this may lead us into space inspired designs.

On her extended trip to Australia, Mary Ann kept her eyes open for new and different ideas.  She
noticed animal prints were shown in a whole bunch of different colors and unusual styles.  They were a
big stretch and fun to see.  The large scale flower motifs mentioned in our last issue were turning up in
many of the major retailers.  And the naturals are coming on strong, who doesn't need a break from the
fast paced electronic world we are living in?  

This newsletter will be brief as we are just sharing some of the newest collections our artists have
created.  We will be back to focusing on upcoming trends and other items of interest next issue, hope
you had a great summer.  DON'T FORGET TO HOP OVER TO OUR SITE TO CHECK OUT WHAT'S
NEW!!
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WE LOOK FORWARD TO SEEING YOU THIS YEAR
AT ONE OF THESE UPCOMING TRADE SHOWS!

International Quilt Market
October 26 - 29. 2019

Houston, TX

Americasmart
January 14 - 21. 2020

Atlanta, GA

Blueprint
May 2 - 4. 2020

San Francisco, CA

Client Visits 
We will be making regional visits to see our customers in 2019 and 2020

Please let us know if you would like to
schedule a meeting while we are in your area.

Email us at Julie@Artsdg.com

If you would like to check out our collections, or have a specific need we can help you with -- please
visit our website at www.artsdg.com (with new works being posted all the time) or drop us an email at
info@artsdg.com. 

We look forward to hearing back from you!

Artistic Designs Group
410.923.3786
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